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Officials from Chatham County and Municipalities to Discuss TSPLOST 
 

  
Chatham County, GA (January 18, 2022) – Chatham County and municipal officials will meet for 
the purpose of discussing TSPLOST projects in advance of the Chatham County Board of 
Commissioners’ consideration of a resolution to place TSPLOST on the May 2022 ballot, 
thereby, starting the process for a TSPLOST Referendum. 
 
WHEN: Wednesday, January 19, 2022, at 8:30 AM 
 
WHERE:  Southwest Chatham Library Branch, 14097 Abercorn Street, Savannah, GA 31419 
 
 

### 
 
Contact: 
Catherine Glasby 
Public Information Office 
Chatham County, GA 
Office: (912)652-7897 
Email: cnglasby@chathamcounty.org 


